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We are delighted with our recent event visiting the ladies from St. Brendan's Catholic Parish in Coolock 

on 11 June 2019. We had, as always, ladies from Christian, Muslim, Jewish as well as Quakers and other 

backgrounds present, all coming together to build bridges of friendship and understanding. WFWP 

Ireland co-sponsored this event of the Sisters of Faith for Peace. 

 

  
 

The ladies from St. Brendan's treated us to some beautiful entertainment and plenty of refreshments, 

which also included some kosher contributions from the Jewish Community, and took us on a tour of the 



 

 

beautiful Church, explaining about aspects of their faith, and sharing some personal impressions and 

experiences. The ladies discovered some interesting connections between the faiths which developed into 

different discussions. 

 

With this event, we marked two UN Days: 

 

 
 

The more recently introduced Int'l Day of living together in Peace (16 May) and the 

 

World Day for Cultural Diversity for Dialogue and Development (21 May) 

 

There was a lively and friendly spirit all around as we enjoyed making new connections and seeing old 

friends again. 

 

We really appreciate the ladies of St. Brendan's for their hospitality and thank all who came, contributed 

and helped make this evening special. 

 

Reported by Doris McCann 

WFWP Ireland President 

 

 


